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Kirkland, April

From: michael conley <mconley1@maine.rr.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 3:55 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: transmission corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

We are oppose to CMP transmission corridor.  Please vote to oppose this. 

We enjoy the wilderness and spend allot of family time in the woods.  Please do not destroy the peace of the area and shelter 

for the animals. 

One person’s decision can ruin the environment. 

Thank you in advance for your time, 

Peter M. and Collette Conley 


